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Report  of ‘Fresher’s’ Welcome by Department Of Bengali’ 

Date: 23.12.2022 

Time: 12 noon 

Venue: Seminar Hall 

Total participants: 62 

 

Activity Report 

On 23rd December 2022, Bamanpukur Humayun Kabir Mahavidyalaya organized a Fresher's 

Welcome program for the new students of the college. The event was held at the Seminar Hall of the 

college, and a total of 62 participants were present, including teachers and students. The event was 

organized by Debraj Howlader, Assistant Professor & HOD of the Department of Bengali. 

The event started at 12 noon and began with a soulful rendition of the song "Pran Bhariye Trisha 

Hariye" by a group of students, including Tanushree Roy, Mira Pramanik, Sampa Das, Sibani 

Mandal, and Lipika Mandal. The song set the tone for the event, and the audience was immediately 

captivated by the melodious voice of the students. 

The chief guest of the event was Dr. Subhash Biswas, the Principal of BHKM. Dr. Biswas delivered 

an inspiring speech to the first-year students, welcoming them to the college and encouraging them to 

make the most of their college life. He emphasized the importance of hard work, discipline, and 

dedication and urged the students to aim high and strive to achieve their goals. 

After Dr. Biswas's speech, Debraj Howlader, HOD of the Department of Bengali, and Dr. Ajijul 

Haqqe Mondal, a teacher at the college, addressed the students. They congratulated the new students 

and welcomed them to the BHKM family. They also spoke about the various academic and 

extracurricular activities that the college offers and encouraged the students to participate in them. 

The event also featured several cultural programs, which were prepared by the students of the college. 

Piyali Halder, a student of the Department of Bengali, performed a solo dance, which was well-

received by the audience. Mira Pramanik, another student of the Department of Bengali, sang a 

beautiful song, which left the audience spellbound. 

The event also featured several duet dance performances. Papri Chwdhury and Daibaki Manna, 

students of the Department of Bengali, performed a duet dance, which was full of energy and 
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enthusiasm. Subrata Patra and Baishakhi Bishal, also students of the Department of Bengali, 

performed another duet dance, which was equally impressive. 

The Seminar Hall was filled with teachers and students, who were thoroughly entertained by the 

cultural programs. The event ended with a vote of thanks by Dr. Jaganmay Patra, a teacher of the 

Department of Bengali. Dr. Patra thanked the chief guest, Dr. Biswas, the organizers, and the 

participants for making the event a grand success. 

In conclusion, the Fresher's Welcome program at Bamanpukur Humayun Kabir Mahavidyalaya was a 

memorable event, which provided a platform for the new students to showcase their talents and get 

acquainted with the college. The event was well-organized, and the cultural programs were a highlight 

of the event. The event was a great success, and it set the tone for an exciting and fulfilling college 

life for the new students. 

 

Annexure: 1 

 



 
 
 
 
 

Annexure-2: Snap of the programme 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


